
August 5, 2016
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Gail Mitchell, VP Communication, LWML–Canada
vpcommunication@lutheranwomen.ca  306-373-4781

This year, Canadian Lutheran 
World Relief (CLWR) is celebrating 
their 70th anniversary and you're 
invited to help them celebrate! 

Through their We Care program, 
they are inviting all church 
groups and individuals to be part 
of creating a quilt together to 
display in their warehouse or at 
future events. 

Here’s how to become involved:
•	 Send an email to WeCare@

clwr.mb.ca to let us know 
you'd like to take part. Please let us know by August 30, 2016 if you or your 
group would like to be involved.

•	 Create a 9" square out of cotton or poly-cotton material. Include a 1/4" on each 
side of the square for the seam. The design of the square is completely up to 
you! What does CLWR mean to you? Please also include your congregation or 
group name, city and province on the square. 

•	 Send your quilt square to the Winnipeg warehouse (see below for the address) 
before October 31, 2016. This will allow time to have the quilt made up in 
Winnipeg before Christmas. Please label your parcel clearly with the words 
"CLWR Anniversary Quilt Square." This can be done in the "other” slot on our 
We Care shipping label.

Send your completed quilt square to: 
 	 We Care 
	 549 King Edward St.
	 Winnipeg, MB  R3H 0N9

Lorraine Kaija, VP Member Development


